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Paid $75.25 check #11749

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 7:20 to consider the
Notice of Intent requested by Robert Egan for the installation of rip rap along the shore of Wyman’s at 33 Laurie Lane,
Westminster.

Paid $75.25 check #

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 7:25 to consider the
request for a Request for Determination of Applicability requested by Sue Wheeler for the replacement of a failed septic
tank at 10 Fields Road / Baker’s Grove, Westminster.

Paid $75.72 check #1487

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, October 26,2017 at 7:30 to consider the
Notice of Intent requested by Alan Alves of TJA Solar for property owned by Links Realty Trust for the construction of a
new ground-mounted photovoltaic solar array, gravel driveway, storm water facilities, electrical equipment pads and
underground utility lines at 28 Livermore Hill Road, Westminster.

Paid $75.72 check #240

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 7:35 to consider the
Notice of Intent requested by Brian Campanale for the construction of a single family home with driveway, utilities, on-

site septic system, and related grading at Lot | North Common Road, Westminster.




